
Jessica Simpson’s Best Friend
Cacee Cobb Is Engaged

It  seems  like
Jessica Simpson won’t be the only one heading down the aisle
soon. RadarOnline reported that the singer’s best friend Cacee
Cobb is engaged to her longtime boyfriend Donald Faison.  The
excited groom tweeted, “If you like it you better put a Ring
on it. — Beyonce.” Cobb responded with, “If she likes it then
she better say YES!!”  Faison revealed his feelings for Cobb
in an interview last November. “I’m sure I know in my heart I
love her and I definitely want to be with her forever, but
sometimes  you  throw  marriage  in  situation  and  it  ruins
everything,” he told Vibe.com. Fortunately, he got over his
fear and proposed to his girlfriend of nearly six years.

How do you support your best friend with wedding plans?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Since a wedding day is one of the most important days in a
woman’s life, your best friend will count on you to support
her throughout the planning process. Here are three ways to do
so:

1.  Support:  Assist  her  in  finding  the  perfect  dress  and
organizing the ceremony and reception. Celebrate with her at
the bachelorette party and bridal shower.

2. Ceremony: Help her get dressed and ensure that she looks
elegant. Give her a reassuring grin whenever she glances your
way.

3. Reception: Stay until the very end to assist your best
friend with anything she needs.

What are some other ways to support your best friend with
wedding plans? Share your thoughts below.


